
From: Rachel Alabi   
Sent: 20 April 2023 15:30 
To: Planning 
Subject: Camden Market Application- 2022/3853/P 
 
Dear Council Planning Team, 
 
I write this letter in support of the application put forward by Labtech to 
redevelop the market and bring new life to the area. 
 
Being a market trader, we know that people are at the heart of this market, 
both local and international, which is why I can not think of any reason not to 
support this scheme. 
The biggest and most exciting move from this scheme for me is the proposed 
opening of Dead Dog basin!  
 
I cannot express how massive this will be for not only myself and my fellow 
traders but also Camden itself. Opening the basin attracts new guests and 
offers a new attraction in the area for more regular attendees. 
All of this means of course – you guessed it, a higher footfall in the market and 
also happy market traders. 
 
Please make this happen! Camden needs this! 

 
Thank you & Kind Regards 
 
Rachel Alabi 
Business Manager 
 
SoSo Retro 
Unit 527 Stable Market, Chalk Farm Road, London NW1 8AF  
 
SoSo Retro would love your feedback. Post a review to our Google profile. 
https://g.page/r/Cfb-LvMyT-NmEA0/review     
 

https://g.page/r/Cfb-LvMyT-NmEA0/review

